
Sycamore Park Renovations 
 
School District 54 is expanding their parking lots and entrance into the school at Lincoln Prairie 
School / Sycamore Park as well as completing building renovations.  Per an intergovernmental 
agreement the playground is being relocated to the east and two of the baseball/softball diamonds 
are being renovated.  School District 54 is completing parking lot renovations and earthwork 
prior to the park district being able to start on the playgrounds and or sports fields.  It is 
anticipated to have the playground installed and open for the fall of 2025 with the sports fields 
ready for use in the spring of 2026. 
 
 

• Newly designed playground with synthetic surface as the fall surface instead of 
engineered wood fibers.  

• New sidewalk from the street to the school with the playground located on that sidewalk.  
• Two renovated baseball/softball fields.  
• New landscaping throughout the park.   
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